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Thursday 13th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Ramadan Mubarak! 
We hope that you have enjoyed all our Ramadan celebrations and food for 
your Iftars. It has been wonderful to see every child from Reception to Yr 6 
join in with our performances and have time to think about and reflect on 
this special month. Thank you all for coming into school and your support.  
 
Eid Parties 
We believe Eid will fall on either Sunday 30th March or Monday 31st. We 
would therefore be holding Eid parties in the afternoon of Tuesday 1st April. 
Your children can attend school in their party clothes. You are welcome to 
send in party food and drinks but ensure these are nut free.  
 
Uniform 
Please remember that we encourage children to dress for an active day in black, plain leggings or joggers 
with a red Clifton T shirt and  a red jumper or cardigan with black, plain trainers. Sports brands or jeans 
should not be worn and if your child chooses to wear a headscarf, these should be grey or black. You may 
receive a letter from your child’s class teacher if they are not wearing their correct uniform. If you have any 
worries about uniform, please come and see a member of the Family Hub Team. Remember, we run a 
Deposit Closet each half term where you can collect preloved uniform for free.  
 
Snacks and Packed Lunches 
We promote healthy eating and choices at Clifton and we are a nut free school. We do provide a portion of 
fresh bagel for each child every morning and free fruit is provided for Nursery, Reception and Key Stage 1. 
Currently, we do allow a mid morning snack to be brought in from home. Ideally this should be fruit or a 
healthy snack bar (no nuts). A small packet of crisps (not family size) is also allowed or a small chocolate 
bar such as a KitKat (again, no nuts). However, we have been noticing that sweets and lollipops are being 
brought in as snacks. Sweets are not allowed in school at all. Thank you for your support.  
 
Enjoy the rest of the week and we hope we have some more sunshine over the weekend!  
 
Yours faithfully,  
Dr S Allen and Mrs Hemming  

Co Headteachers 
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